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To: 7th Grade Parent Leadership 

 Bancroft Middle School 

 

From: History Department, 7th Grade teachers 

 

Dear Parents: 

 

The 7th grade History teachers at Bancroft Middle School are asking you to play an 

important role in a special school event; and join the planning team for the 

Civilizations of the World Faire. 
 

As you are aware, our students are in the middle of preparing their Civilizations of 

the World research projects. The Civilizations of the World Faire is scheduled for 

Thursday, May 26, from 6 – 7:30 in the gymnasium. 

 

Over the years, this event has become the premier social event in Bancroft’s 

Calendar -- showcasing the hard work and brilliance of our developing scholars.  

The Civilizations of the World Faire has been made more special thanks to the 

contributions of dozens of volunteers, who have stepped up to coordinate engaging 

cultural entertainment, publicity, photography, set-up and clean-up, help students 

with costumes, and provide extra support for student success.   

 

We are inviting you to join our parent coordinating committee; and work with a 

team of parent volunteers to make Civilizations 2016 a success.  We will be 

meeting on Wednesday, April 20, at Bancroft in Room 109, from 3:30 – 4:30. 

 

Thank you in advance for your commitment to our kids and to our school. 

 

Sincerely, 

Dave D’Antonio, Damon Gary, Phil Smothermon & Thomas Morse 
 


